
From: Al Jumaili  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 10:11 AM 
To: Oliver Krimpas 
Subject: Re: 2024/0174/T for 25 LAMBOLLE ROAD NW3 4HS 
 
 
Thank you for your email I have just had a meeting with Oliver Kan Tree 
services and they agree that both trees require pollarding so on behalf of the 
freeholder we are happy to proceed. 
 
Let me know if you need anything else 
 
  Best regards, 
 
  Al Jumaili 
  General Manager 
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